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  U.S. 60/84 resurfacing work in Roosevelt County    
 
Clovis – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will invest $3.8 million to resurface 
nearly 10 miles of U.S. 60/84 in Roosevelt County.  Work includes resurfacing U.S. 60/84 from mile 
marker 342 to mile marker to 352 near Taiban.  
 
Traffic will be maintained under flag control and pilot car, Monday thru Friday, from 7:00am to 5:30pm. 
Work is expected to take a month to complete, weather permitting. 
 
The work will extend the life of the roadway and improve the driving surface.  
 
For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 201-8283 (cell) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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